
Submitter: Holli Morton 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2435 

HB 2435 addresses the maintenance of voter rolls, which is critical to election 

integrity in our state.  I strongly support SB 2435 and ask that it receive the needed 

attention to move it forward. Our state voter rolls are inaccurate.  This must be 

immediately addressed. 


